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Dear Customs client 
 
UPDATE ON THE NEW CUSTOMS ACTS PROGRAMME (NCAP) – 

DECLARATION PROCESSING SYSTEM (DPS)  

In previous engagements with Trade, SARS communicated its intention 

to roll out new declaration types (provisional, incomplete and 

supplementary declarations – also known as the two-step process), as 

well as simplified declarations. In March 2019, a communication was 

issued advising Trade of the postponement of the pilot. This was to allow 

for related processes and amendments to the enabling legislation to be 

completed.  

Currently, SARS is focusing its attention on ensuring that the new 

declaration types are successfully finalised for the effective use by 

traders. 

This concerted effort at ensuring the successful development of the new 

declaration types has had an inadvertent impact on the release of 

simplified declarations which was earmarked for mid-2019.   

Further communication on these implementations will be issued in due 

course. 

Thank you for your continued co-operation throughout this phased 

implementation of the New Customs Acts Programme. 

Sincerely 
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